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On behalf of Editor of the book titled “Chemical and Materials Sciences: Developments and Innovations”,  I am pleased to inform you that your revised manuscript titled “Conductivity and Bandgap Engineering in PVA-TiO2 Nanocomposites for Optoelectronic Device Applications”, has been accepted for publication.
 
We value the time and work you and your co-authors put into responding to the reviewers' criticism and making changes to your work. The work has been improved by the revisions, and we are sure that it will contribute significantly to the field of optoelectronic device applications.
 
Thank you for choosing the Chemical and Materials Sciences: Developments and Innovations-Book as the platform to share your work. We look forward to seeing your article published and widely read by the scientific community.
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